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Vang, Duabchi L - DNR

From: Garry Eckes <garry.eckes@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 2, 2020 11:51 AM
To: Vang, Duabchi L - DNR
Subject: Notice of Non-Compliance

 
 
Sent from my iPad  I am responding about the certified letter I received on Friday February 28 2020 concerning my 
property in Marshfield Wis former Garry 1 hour cleaners. I have responded every 6 months in filling out the NR700 
report. I have said I am retired an living on a limited income of my social security and the small rental income from this 
property and I do not have and never did have the money to do the cleanup on this property. According to the March 15 
2019 letter from Steve Janowiak of the DNR stating the DNR was going to hire a contractor to execute remedial action 
and file a lien against my property to recover the incurred expenses. I was o.k. with the DNR doing this but I assume they 
never proceeded with it. Since I cannot do the cleanup of this property you now stated you will file a Deed Affidavit on 
the property. I am O.K. with that action also.    ThankYou. Garry Eckes 


